
 

Activity News 

ICT Mahidol welcomed delegates from the Japan Advanced Institute of 

Science and Technology (JAIST) on the occasion of their visit to discuss 

academic and research collaboration and to hold a special talk on the "CREST 

Project Sharing Session” 

 

On October 30, 2023, Dr. Pattanasak Mongkolwat, the Dean of the Faculty of 

Information and Communication Technology, Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), along with ICT 

faculty members, which included Assoc. Prof. Dr. Vasaka Visoottiviseth (Program Chair of the 

M.Sc. in Cyber Security and Information Assurance), Assoc. Prof. Dr. Worapan Kusakunniran 

(Program Chair of the Ph.D. in Computer Science), Dr. Thanapon Noraset (Assistant Dean for 

Academic Affairs), Asst. Prof. Dr. Charnyote Pluempitiwiriyawej, Asst. Prof. Dr. Thitinan 

Tantidham, Dr. Chaiyong Ragkhitwetsagul, and Dr. Songpon Teerakanok, instructors from the 

Computer Science Academic Group, extended a warm welcome to the delegates from Japan 

Advanced Institute of Science and Technology (JAIST). The delegation included Prof. Toshiaki 

Aoki, Asst. Prof. Prarinya Siritanawan, and Asst. Prof. Natthawut Kertkeidkachorn. The meeting 

aimed to foster research collaboration between the Faculty of ICT and JAIST, took place in 

Room IT210 on the 2nd floor. 

In addition, Professor Toshiaki Aoki from the Graduate School of Advanced Science and 

Technology delivered a special talk on the "CREST Project Sharing Session." His presentation 

covered the introduction of the ‘New CREST Project funded by JAIST’, internship opportunities, 



 

and graduate programs. The session was attended by Mahidol instructors and students in 

Room IT322 on the 3rd floor of the Faculty of ICT at Mahidol University in Salaya. 
 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/collaborative_discussion-and-special-talk-jaist/  
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